
BIG BEACH CLEAN UP – SATURDAY 7TH APRIL 
 
From: Gillian Pollock <g.pollock@scorch.co.nz>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 8:53 AM 
To: MDCA <info@ourmapua.org> 
Subject: FW: TDC Long Term Plan 2018-2028 meeting, 28 March 7.30pm 

 
 
Groups around the Waimea Inlet are planning a Big Beach Clean-up as DOC is not running one this 
year, on Saturday 7 April. 
Keep Richmond Beautiful, Forest and Bird, Waimea inlet forum groups and DOC ranger trainees are 
looking after the area between The Honest Lawyer and Ruby Bay. 
We wondered if the MDCA community would like to consider doing a clean-up around that time. We 
have also notified TACA. 
We are arranging with the TDC for them to issues free dumping for participants, probably one per 
group 
We are also encouraging as much recycling as possible so that a minimum amount of rubbish goes to 
the landfill.  
 
Kind regards 
Gillian Pollock 
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